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Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 8th March 2024 

Measles 

As you will be aware there is an increasing     

number of measles cases across the country. 

We have previously been given guidance from 

the LA and NHS which we would like to share 

with you again as a reminder. 

Please find further information attached to the 

newsletter. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles/ 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

88.4% 97.4% 96.1% 99.1% 96.9% 96.0% 97.7% 

 

Congratulations to: 

Reception:  Louis 

Year 1:  Vinnie 

Year 2:  Axel 

Year 3:  Claire 

Year 4:  Connie-May 

Year 5:  Theo V. 

Year 6:  Morris 

ParentPay Debt  

Parents need to be aware that, on 31st March, 

Warrington School Meals Service will charge the 

school for any outstanding debt on ParentPay. If 

your child’s account is in debt at this point,      

payment will need to be brought into the school 

office in cash. Any further payments made to 

ParentPay after the cut-off date will be used for 

future meals.  Please ensure that your child’s      

account is in CREDIT by 30th March, especially if 

they have a school meal every day. Thank you.  



In Reception...Reception have had       

another week full of creativity! We have 
been immersed in our new Literacy text, 
'There is no Dragon in this Story'. We have 
been busy creating our own coat of arms, 
writing about dragons and measuring their 
length too! We thoroughly enjoyed World 
Book Day this week and spending time 
reading with our Year 6 Buddies.  

In Year 1… We have had such a fun filled 

week! In English we have begun to retell 
the story of The Gingerbread Man in our 
own words. In Science, we tested which 
materials could keep Humpty Dumpty safe 
when he fell from the wall - it got a bit 
messy! We have loved World Book Day, 
especially designing and decorating our 
own Gingerbread Men!  

In Year 2...Year 2 have had another lovely 

week. We have enjoyed writing our own     
versions of ‘The Dragon Machine’. In Maths, 
we have enjoyed recapping our times tables. 
In Geography, we have learnt about Europe 
and can identify some of the famous cities and 
their landmarks. In Music, we listened to    
music with different tempos and made      
comparisons. We loved having a dance to 
some of our favourite songs! 

In Year 3... This week Year 3 have 

written setting descriptions,        

multiplied and divided by 10, made 

forest art, played   

rugby and taken part 

in lots of World Book 

Day activities.  

In Year 4...What a busy week we've had 
in Year 4! We have enjoyed learning 
about earthquakes in Geography, took a 
trip to the library (thanks to our parent 
helpers!), took part in another          
Warrington Wolves rugby session and 
enjoyed World Book Day celebrations. 
Well done Year 4! 

In Year 5…This week Year Five fully 
embraced World Book Day. We      
completed a range of activities          
including some digital literacy where 

children made their 
own character come 
to life using iPads.   

In Year 6...Year 6 loved World Book 
Day! We created comic strips, went 
to the library to explore the books on 
offer, created puppets and puppet 
shows, explored the Usborne book 
fair and spent some time playing and 
looking at books with our Reception 
Buddies- what a lovely day!  



 

 

 

Congratulations to: 

 Football Superstar; Harriet D. (Parents Player trophy from Matthiola 
Rockets). 

 Super Swimmers; Lily (Level 9) and Isabella (Level 6). 

 Dance Superstars; Lailah (Star of the Week from Supreme Dance      
Academy), Ellie (Star of the Week certificate from Sarah Royle School of 
Dance) and Lily E. (Star of the Week from Abigail Barlow Dance Academy). 

 Gymnasts; Morris (Gymnast of the Month from Warrington Gymnastics 
Club) and Esme (Gym Star of the Week from Beth Tweddle Gym Stars). 

 Mylo, who was awarded a yellow belt in Taekwon-Do.  

 Frankie, who achieved Performer of the Week from The Pauline Quirk 
Academy of Performing Arts.  

 Kristy, who was presented with Kumon Maths Level 6A. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations also go to our 
winners of our Recycled     
Character Competition: 

1st Place—Sophia (Year 1) 

2nd Place—James L. (Year 2) 

3rd Place—James C. (Year 1) 



 

 

 

Monday 4th to Friday 15th March: Parent and Pupil surveys to be carried out.  

Friday 15th March: Own Clothes Day, please bring a chocolate donation for the PTFA    

Easter Bingo and Quiz. 

Friday 22nd March: PTFA Easter Bingo and Quiz Evening 6pm. 

Wednesday 27th March: Parents Evening 3.30pm—8pm. 

Thursday 28th March: School closes at 2.30pm. 

 

 

 

Reception:  Lucy 

Year 1:  Yohan 

Year 2:  Seb 

Year 3:  Joshua 

Year 4:  Lyra 

Year 5:  Sienna 

Year 6:  Poppy 

     

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Margarita Pizza 

Quorn Meatballs 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Ice Cream Roll 

Chilli Beef & Rice 

Ham/Cheese Panini 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Fresh Fruit Salad or 

Yoghurt 

Chicken & Vegetable 

Savoury Rice 

Vegetarian Spaghetti 

Bolognese 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Jelly 

Oven Baked Fish or 

Chicken Goujons with 

Chips 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Homemade Biscuit 

Chicken Curry & Rice 

Selection of Wraps 

Jacket Potato with 

various fillings 

Homemade Cake 

 




